




to save the life of a child struggling with behavior 
and learning disabilities. It is a problem that just 
must be addressed. I have seen what is happening 
from afar in the schools in both Oregon and now 
Idaho to be alarmed. 

I would appreciate a timely reply to my letter. 
Thank you for your consideration and attention to 
this special education challenge that is growing 
and not going away. 

Sincerely, 

Darleen M. Gilbert 
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